Petition to oppose the Crossville Sport Shooting Park LLC
Respectfully submitted to the Crossville City Council

March 7, 2017

The undersigned property owners are in objection to the proposed Sport Shooting Park on Albert Frye
Rd, Crossville TN on property owned by the city of Crossville, for the following reasons. The undersigned

request this project be stopped lmmedlately as the negatlves far outweigh the positives.

- 1. Loss of land value from the noise throuéhout the neighborhood from constant gun fire.
2. Noise Pollution from the constant firing of guns in and near a residential area.
3. Safety from being so close to a residential area. .
4. Air Pollution from the excessive shooting that could reach in upwards of 10,000 rounds or more
in a single day, i.e. club practices & competitive shooting meets, etc.

5. Water pollution due to lead run off fram the shots and shells being fired.

6. Land pollution from the clay pigeons bemg used for practice.
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